
Todd Tanner <todd.tanner@icloud.com> 
 
Dear House Committee on Energy and Environment, 
 
As a longtime angler who loves to fish for steelhead, and who visits Oregon at least once or twice per 
year, I support HB 2656, The Safe Waters Act of 2019.  Our waters are incredibly important.  It’s time for 
Oregon to do a better job by stopping pollution from herbicides and pesticides, and by eliminating or 
restricting clear-cuts.  If you want me to keep visiting Oregon and spending my hard-earned dollars in 
your state, please protect your waters by passing HB 2656, The Safe Waters Act of 2019. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Todd Tanner 
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